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Board Members 
January 2015 through  

December 2016 
 

Chuck Carroll 
President 

 904-724-7904 (Home) 
 904-334-2832 (Cell)  

 

Elaine Watson 
Vice President 

904-737-5254 (Home) 
904-707-6615 (Cell) 

  

Pam Moore 
  Secretary 

904-318-5313 (H)  
 

Joel Holley  
Treasurer 

904-631-4357 (Cell) 
904-399-3119 X-126 (Wk) 

 

Marty Gerhart 
Librarian 

904-429-5699 (Cell) 
     

Elaine Palmer  
Show Chair 

904-268-5550 (Home) 
904-699-0863 (Cell) 

 

Lee LaComb 
Past President 

 904-655-8445 (Cell)  
 

Ken Palmer 
Facilities Chair 

904-705-7401 (Cell) 
 

Sue Holley 
Publications Chair 
904-612-2398 (Cell) 

Cloverleaf Chatter 

Col lectors  of  Depress ion Glass ,  Inc .  

MEETING DATE THEME PROGRAM 
MONDAY, 

JANUARY 26th 

7:00 P.M. 

 

SUPER BOWL 
Food Theme: Tailgate party 
foods.  
A few suggestions:  
 Chips, Salsa, Nachos, 

Cheese 
 Veggie, Fruit, Cheese, 

Crackers, Dips 
 Chicken Wings, Pizza,  

Chili or other Hearty 
Soups 

  

PART I:  
“ARCHITECTURAL 
GLASS” 
Presented by  
Chuck Carroll 
 
PART II:  Do you have a 
favorite bowl in your 
possession or collection? 
Maybe one that you 
inherited from your mother, 
grandmother or other 
significant person? Or one 
that has a unique function?  
If so, please bring to share 
during the program portion 
of the meeting.  We would 
like to see and hear all about 
it!  
 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Greetings for the New Year from your Board Members!  We are excited about the new year 

and all the changes that we are in the process of making to help make our organization more 

effective in accomplishing our mission in the future.   

Your newly elected Board Members for 2015-2016 are listed to the left of this column.  Please 

keep the list handy so that you may contact us if you have information to share or questions 

about what’s going on with the club. 

We have met as your board to start laying out the plans for making 2015 another year of 

enjoyable learning experiences for you as our members and friends.  Some of the programs 

and themes that were well received, brought good participation, and added to our learning 

experiences will be repeated in the schedule, but we will remain flexible to make changes 

when we see opportunities to enhance your membership in our organization.        

Please remember that we need volunteers or recommendations for the educational program 

presentations!  The educational programs are essential to the mission and purpose of our 

organization.  Please contact  if you would like to sign-up for an opening in the program 

schedule, or if you have a recommendation for a program.  

REMINDER!REMINDER!  
CDG IS  A CDG IS  A   

501 ( C ) ( 3 ) PUBLIC 501 ( C ) ( 3 ) PUBLIC 
CHARITY CHARITY 

ORGANIZATION!ORGANIZATION!  
  

DONATIONS TO DONATIONS TO 
CDG ARE TAX CDG ARE TAX 
DEDUCTIBLE DEDUCTIBLE 

UNDER FEDERAL UNDER FEDERAL 
IRS REGULATIONS.IRS REGULATIONS.  



Looking Ahead for 2015 

Following is the schedule of meetings for 2015, and the “Tentative” food theme and programs that have 
been determined so far.  This is a work in progress and will be updated each month for your convenience. 

MEETING DATE FOOD THEME PROGRAM 

January 26 “Super Bowl” 
Tailgate Party Foods 

“Architectural Glass” 
By:  Chuck Carroll 

February 23 “That’s Amore”  
Italian Food Buffet 

  

Fostoria Patterns 
“Caribbean & Seascape” 

By:  Stephanie Moore 

March 23  “Pot Luck” 
Irish Dinner  

TBD 
By:  Ron Moore 

April 27 “Salad Bar Buffet” Educational Program:  TBD 
Great Cake Auction Fundraiser 

May TBA Annual Picnic Picnic Auction 

June 22 “Fresh Fruit & Vegetables” TBD 

July 27 “All American Cuisine” TBD 

August 24 “Sandwich Celebration” 
National Sandwich Month 

TBD 

September 28 “Breakfast for Dinner” 
Breakfast Food Buffet 

TBD 

October 26 TBD TBD 

November 23 TBD TBD 

December TBD “Holiday Foods” Annual Holiday Party 

Did you happen to see this?   
Congratulations  

Regina & Jerry Deters!  
 

 
 

WEBSITE 
RENOVATIONS! 

 
 

It’s a new year and time to clean-up and 
update our website with information for 
2015!  Please bear with us as we make the 
changes to 
www.depressionglassclubjax.com, and 
remember to like and follow us on 
Facebook at Collectors of Depression 
Glass, Inc.  



COLLECTORS OF DEPRESSION GLASS, INC. 
MEETING MINUTES  

Monday, November 17, 2014 
 

The meeting was called to order 7:34 p.m. by  President, Lee LaComb.   Joanne Cicero, Vice President 
welcomed everyone.  There were 37 members and 2 guests in attendance (Guest:  Janice Long and 
Charles Moore). 
 
 Minutes a motion was made and approved to have the Minutes for the September 2014 Meeting read 

at the December 2014 Meeting 
  Financial Report was given by Joel Holley; the financial report was approved as published 
 Program & Refreshment Report:  Joanne thanked everyone for bringing the delicious food.   Theme 

for tonight’s meeting “Everything But Thanksgiving” and the program was on Simple Holiday 
Table Settings.   The theme for December 2014 meeting is “Holiday Party”.  Food to be furnished 
by the Northeast Florida Safety Cancel and Club Members.   

 Sunshine Report:  Rosanne and Ray Lackey lost their son to cancer, please remember this family in 
your prayers.  Terry Runyan  was thrown from his horse was seriously injured; he is in Shand’s 
Hospital.  Let’s keep this family in our prayers.  Anne Knight will soon be home from the 
rehabilitation center and Ellen Knight is not doing well at all.  Keep these members in your prayers. 

 Library Report:  Library is open and is a benefit to our members.  Check out a book on month and 
bring it back the next month. 

  2014 Show Report:  The 2014 Show Report will be presented at a later date.  However mentioned 
was a big thank you from the VFW and our club member Tom Bobbitt won the raffle prize (1972 
Yellow Custard Glass Gone With The Wind Lamp). 

 Old Business:  Election for the new slate of Officers for the Term of 2015 and 2016.  The following 
nominees were presented and approved by the club members: 

 
  President:  Chuck Carroll 
  Vice President: Elaine Watson 
  Secretary:  Pam Moore 
  Treasurer:  Joe Holley 
  Librarian:  Marty Gerhart 
  Show Chair:  Elaine Palmer 
  Publication Chair: Sue Holley 
  Facilities Chair: Ken Palmer 
  Past President:  Lee LaComb 
 
 New Business:  None 
 Other Announcements:   

Holiday Party will be Friday, December 5th at 6:00 p.m.  There will be a gift exchange, all gifts 
should around $15.00 (Depression Glass and/or 40’s-50’s and 60’s) 

Pete LaComb (Repete’s) will have an estate sale November 20,21,and 22 in Arlington. 
 
 Show and Tell:  Pete LaComb 
 Door Prizes were won by:  Rose Jackson, Charlie Moore and Ron Moore 
 
 50/50 Drawing was won by:  Elaine Watson, her share was $34.00. 
 Meeting adjourned 9:15 p.m., Minutes submitted by Elaine Watson 




